
 

 

 

February News 

Winter Weather  

 
As a reminder, students will go outside 

for lunch recess as long as the windchill 

is above 20 degrees. Have students 

dress appropriately for the weather, 

like hats, coats and gloves. 

 

The Teachers 
Ms. Armstead rarmstead@usd261.com   

Mrs. Carroll hcarroll@usd261.com 

Mrs. Knolla sknolla@usd261.com  

Mrs. Scarboro kscarboro@usd261.com   

What we’re Learning About… 
We are beginning our fraction unit in math. Some of these problems can 

be tricky! Look at your Unit 5 family letter for tips! Don’t forget to 

remind your student to read 20 minutes daily and study spelling words 

nightly. 

Earth Day Shirts: 
We will be taking a field trip to 

the zoo on April 11. You can 

order an Earth Day t-shirt to 

wear to the zoo! Shirts are $10 

cash and orders are due Feb. 19! 

Place your order soon! 

Upcoming Dates: 
February 8: Valentine’s Parties  

   2:45 

February 11 and 12: Conferences 

 4-8 PM 

February 14: NO SCHOOL 

February 15: NO SCHOOL 

February 18: NO SCHOOL 
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